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Hi Woodland Birders, 
 
We hope our wonderful woodland birder community are coping okay with whatever Covid restrictions are in force right now at your place of residence, and that you have been enjoying some birdwatching on your properties, in your backyards or as part of your daily exercise as the weather starts to warm up.
 
One thing that's raising the spirits of our Woodland Birds Team is that Spring has officially started, and we're already observing and getting reports of many bird species pairing up and nest building! In just the past week we've also received records of Regent Honeyeaters pairing up at several locations across the species' large home range! We're very excited for what will hopefully be a bumper breeding season for our beloved Regents.
 
If you're looking for some inspiring reading to pass the time during lockdown, look no further than our latest edition of 'Where the Regents Roam' – the official newsletter of the Regent Honeyeater Recovery Team. It's been a decade since the previous version of this newsletter was distributed, and many of us (including me) are trying to work out where that time has gone! In that time the way in which a recovery team communicates with the community has changed substantially thanks to Facebook and the like, but we have wanted for so long to produce another copy of this newsletter. So, this is the first in what will be an annual newsletter on the fight to save the Regent Honeyeater.
 
I hope this issue of Where the Regents Roam provides you with an insight into the incredibly hard work the recovery team and partners are putting in, provides you with some encouragement that we can indeed save this bird, and inspires you to get involved (or continue to be involved) in helping ensure the Regents roam free for a long time yet.
 
Please feel free to get in touch with us to discuss any of the newsletter stories, or to suggest content for the next edition.
 
Cheers,
 
Dean Ingwersen 
(National Regent Honeyeater Recovery Coordinator)
On behalf of the national Regent Honeyeater recovery team and BirdLife Australia's Woodland Birds Team
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BirdLife Australia acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the Country on which we live and work, and we pay our respects to their Elders past and present. We recognise and are grateful for the immense contribution of Indigenous people to the knowledge and conservation of Australia's birds.
	



